
Speedwatch Report 
Parish Council 17th August 2023 

 

During July we ran 17 sessions, totalling 8.5 hours, those sessions recorded 59 speeding 

vehicles from 1660 passing vehicles, the fastest speed recorded was 49mph. 

One of the sessions did not record any speeding vehicles, two sessions were cancelled during 

the month, because of rain and one was shortened to 15 minutes due to heavy rain. 

Four vehicles were recorded for the second time and one for the third time. 

There are a total of 25 sessions planned for August, weather permitting. 

The full summary of Etchingham sessions for previous months and the Sussex groups 

overview can be viewed on the Parish Council website in the documents section 

https://etchinghamparishcouncil.org.uk/document-category/speedwatch/ . 

Cllr. Colin Boylett, Speedwatch Co-ordinator. 
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